Dear Medical Imaging and Radiation Therapy Licensees,

We know many of you are working with new graduates or licensees who are in the
process of applying for a license. Please share the information below to assist in the
process and ensuring timely processing of license applications:

When submitting applications for licensure and obtaining a criminal history check,
we strongly suggest using the live scan process through the NH Department of
Safety rather than ink prints. Ink prints can cause delays and require more than one

set of fingerprints to have a successful result leading to unusually long turnaround
times and delays in the application process.

For more information, please visit our website on how to schedule the Live Scan
process and the NH Department of Safety Criminal Records Portal to obtain a
criminal history check.

Thank you,

Office of Professional Licensure and Certification
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Office of Professional Licensure and Certification | 7 Eagle Square, Concord, NH 03301
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